## THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON

September 22, 2014

Ms. Deborah O'Gorman Louisville, Kentucky

Dear Deborah:

Thank you for writing. Many Americans' lives have been affected by a wide range of health conditions and diseases, and each day I am inspired by people like you who recognize their ability to bring about positive change in the face of adversity. Your resolve reflects the fortitude of the American spirit.

Stories like yours motivate my Administration as we continue to support medical research and strive to improve the lives of all those touched by illness. I trust you take pride in the work you are doing, and I wish you all the best.

Sincerely,